Automotive Safety Offiée Fairlane Plaza South

Environmental and Safety Engineering 330 Town Center Drive
Dearborn, M| 48126-2738 USA

February 12, 2010

Ms. Kathieen C. DeMeter, Director

Office of Defects Investigation Safety Assurance
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Room W45-302
Washington, DC 20590

LO€ o 818340102

Dear Ms. DeMeter:

. Subject: PE09-020:NVS-213dlr

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is providing a revised copy of two appendices relating to its

July 17, 2009, response concerning PE09-020. A review found that some confidential documents
were inadvertently provided with the non-confidential documents. Enclosed is a revised version of
Appendix H as referenced in Ford's July 17, 2009 response. Ford is also submitting a revised
version of Appendix I with a request for confidentiality under separate cover to the agency's Office
of the Chief Counsel pursuant to 48 CFR, Part 512.

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

T Y

Assistant Director
Global Automotive Safety Compliance

Enclosure
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